
 

 

 

Benchrest at Silverdale  

The SSAA Sydney Committee is committed to working together with the Benchrest 
group to address any issues or concerns that the group may have. It is important that 
we continue to move forward and build upon our earlier initiative of ensuring that 
there is open dialogue and communication between the Benchrest group and the 
SSAA Sydney Committee.  

We are positive that a unified approach between the Benchrest group and SSAA 
Sydney Committee and SSAA Sydney Staff can help to reinvigorate the discipline at 
Silverdale.   

We are determined to ensure that shooting at Silverdale Range continues to be an 
enjoyable experience and that it remains the premier Benchrest range in NSW. 

 

Regards 

 

Matthew Geracitano 
Executive Officer 
SSAA Sydney 
  

 


